
MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM:  

RE:  

DATE:  

Executive Committee, Toronto City Council 

Canadian Civil Liberties Association 

Quayside Project 

June 5, 2019

The Canadian Civil Liberties Association (“CCLA”) is writing the Executive 

Committee to advise you that our Application Record and Supplementary Record have 

been served and filed in the Ontario Divisional Court Application CCLA v. Toronto 

Waterfront Revitalization Corporation, City of Toronto, Province of Ontario, and 

Canada.  These Application Records contain our Notice of Application and multiple 

Affidavits, including reports from independent experts assessing the project proposals.  

These are public documents, copies of which can be obtained from the Court File.  

Alternatively, it has been the practice of CCLA to post our court filings online at 

https://ccla.org.  The particular link can be found at https://ccla.org/quayside-project-

application-documents/. 

The Respondents in this application will now have the opportunity to deliver 

their responding materials, and our counsel is taking steps to secure a timetable for the 

application, including a return date.   

We believe that these documents are relevant to the Executive Committee and 

Toronto City Council’s deliberations on this matter, although we will not be making oral 

submissions to the Committee on June 6th.  The record speaks for itself. 
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